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Orange Ave Main Break 1/23/2025 Situation Summary:  

 

At approximately 2:30 am a catastrophic main break occurred on Orange Ave. Crews responded 
immediately and began the process of isolating the area and making repairs. 

By 8:00 am the storage tank in the Temelec area had completely drained, leaving very little or no 
pressure for the residents of Temelec, Creekside Village, Chanterelle, Herbazal, and Seven Flags 
neighborhoods as well as the portion of Arnold Drive between Watmaugh Road and Orange Avenue, 
Flowler Creek Road, Sperring Road, and Orange Avenue between Solano and Arnold. 

At 9:30 am the repairs were completed and crews began pressurizing and flushing the water system. 
By noon the tank had begun filling and the water system pressure had returned to normal.  

Certain areas in the upper elevation of Temelec and Creekside Village as well as the isolated section of 
Orange Ave (as indicated in the redline section outlined in the images below) met the State Division 
of Drinking Water criteria for receiving a boil water notice. It is recommended that if you received the 
notice that was left at your property (typically at the front door) you follow its instructions until 
notified that the boil water notice has been lifted. If you did not receive a boil water notice, then your 
property did not meet the criteria.  
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If you have any questions, please contact the District at 707 996-1037 or customerservice@vomwd.org 
We appreciate the support that we received from our valued customers and neighbors.  

Thank you, 

Valley of the Moon Water District 

 

 


